
 

 

City of Hoyt Lakes 

Public Notice 
 

The public is reminded that a zoning permit is required for any new construction (including 

fences, decks, etc.) that increases the footprint of your present property improvements, even if 

not attached.  This does not include current structure remodeling (roofing, windows, etc.).  

Contact Zoning Officer, Matt Royseth at 218-290-9868 for permit applications or additional 

information. 
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